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Dear Sir/Madam,   

WORLD CONNECT – Recommendation letter – SALUMO CBO – Chibavi, Mzuzu, 

Malawi  

I write this letter to recommend Langton Ngwira under SALUMO CBO as a worth and potential 

leader to benefit from the World connect grants program which is there to support communities in 

implementing life changing community projects.  

Langton Ngwira is the chair and projects lead for SALUMO, a community-based organization in 

Chibavi, Mzuzu working with young people in enhancing their skills through vocational training 

in Carpentry and Joinery and Welding and fabrications. 

I am recommending Langton for the participation in the World connect grants program based on 

his creative contributions and impacts in designing projects that aims at economically empowering 

young people, enhancing vocational skills and protecting the environment.  

The social and economic utility of his work lies in its contribution to the empowerment of youths 

and the economic benefits of enhanced efficiency of environment management and job creation 

for both youths and their communities.   

In light of the brief description above, I enthusiastically present Langton Ngwira as an eligible and 

worthy participant in the World Connect grants program. Such support would not only motivate 

Langtonl and other young community leaders and entrepreneurs to search for modern solutions to 

communities perennial economic, environmental and development challenges, but also make a 

critical contribution to the mobilization of resources for the training, mentorship and engagement 

of other youths in the community through his community organization.    

Yours sincerely    

  

Alfred Kankuzi   

(CEO-Status Innovation Limited)  


